
MEETING NOTICE – MARCH MEETING IS CANCELLED 
 

York River Study Committee – Monthly Meeting 
 

THE COMMITTEE WILL NOT MEET ON MARCH 24, 2020. 
We hope to meet next on Tuesday, April 28, 2020. 
Location: Grant House, 200 US Route 1, York, Maine 

For updates or questions, please contact York River Wild and Scenic Study Coordinator 
Jennifer Hunter at jh.yorkriver@gmail.com or 207-641-9122.  

 
Regular meetings are held on the fourth Tuesday of each month (except in December when 

the meeting is on the third Tuesday of the month) and are open to the public. 
For more information: www.YorkRiverMaine.org 

 
The York River Study Committee was formed to work with community members to develop a York River 

Watershed Stewardship Plan and evaluate the suitability of a Partnership Wild and Scenic River designation. 
The Committee includes town-appointed members from Eliot, Kittery, South Berwick, and York.  
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